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Amtrak Suspends Acela Service  

 
 
On March 16, 2017, Teresa Renner took this photo of an Acela train speeding 
past Seabrook, MD. Amtrak has announced it would temporarily suspend 
Acela service on the Northeast Corridor between Washington, DC, and Boston 
due to a significant reduction in demand for service as a result of coronavirus. 
Read about it in this High Green! 
 
Next Meeting: Our next meeting planned for April 1 at the former B&O 
Railroad Station in Silver Spring is cancelled. Meetings will resume at a date 
yet to be determined.  


